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Chairman Siegfreid and members of the House Federal and State Affairs Committee, 
the Kansas Board of Regents submit written testimony regarding HB 2055, which 
amends the Personal and Family Protection Act. 
 
The Kansas Board of Regents supports the local control section of this bill but is neutral 
on the rest of HB 2055.  New Section 1(i) authorizes the governing board of colleges 
and universities to decide whether to exempt the institution from this section of this act.  
This local control provision allows the governing board to debate and make the 
appropriate decision for that particular campus.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of our position.  
 


